DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

25 June 2019
Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 94 - 19, the Department is awarding the procurement for the services of a
Highly Technical Consultant as a Resource Person for re-staging of “Pangarap: The
Filipino Dream of a Comfortable Life for All" to you in the total amount of Four
Hundred Ninety-Five Thousand Pesos (PhP 495,000.00) only, including taxes and
other fawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

——*\_'

%QIQUE A. MANALO

Undersecretary for Policy and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Dennis N. Marasigan
Event Director
16B6 Victoria Station 1
793 EDSA
Quezon City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



